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The meeting of St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council, due to take 
place on Monday 11th April 2022 at 19:00, has been cancelled due to an 
insufficient number of Councillors available to have a quorum. 
 

 
The April meeting of the Community Council will be re-arranged as soon as 
possible.   
 

The meeting will be held remotely in accordance with the  

Local Authorities (Coronavirus) (Meetings) (Wales) Regulations 2020, and can be 

accessed via the internet or by telephone. 

 

 

 

 


